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The Insurance Commission of The Bahamas is the regulatory body responsible for the supervision and regulation 
of all entities carrying on insurance business in and from within The Bahamas. The Commission is committed to 
ensuring the protection of policyholders’ interests and promoting and encouraging sound and prudent insurance 
management and business practices under the Insurance Act, 2005.  

 

                      
 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

No. 3 of 2024                                                                             29 February 2024 
 

 
 

This NOTICE is issued by the Insurance Commission of The Bahamas (the 
Commission) pursuant to sections 36(a), 128(c) and 229 of the  Insurance Act, 
Ch.347 (2009 Consolidated Statute Laws). 

 
The general public is hereby notified that the registration of Fairhaven Insurance 
Agency Limited as an insurance intermediary, has been cancelled. 
 
Any questions in this regard may be directed to the Superintendent of Insurance, 
in writing, at P.O. Box N-4844, Nassau, Bahamas or delivered to the Insurance 
Commission, Poinciana House, 31 East Bay Street, Nassau, Bahamas. The 
Commission may also be contacted via email at info@icb.gov.bs. 

 
 
 
 

                                          Dana Munnings-Gray 
                                Superintendent of Insurance (Actg) 
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